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DZSP21 Everyone

Jim Sands (james.sands@pae.com); christian.alexander@parsons.com; Amoroso, David M. [US];
Holden, Christopher M

BOSC COVID-19 Strategy - HPCONB - NBG
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Team DZSP,

We just received the following from our Contracting Officer:

Therefore, as far as our work is concerned, it is “almost business as usua

In accordance with declaration of Public Health Emergency by NBG ICO & 36 WG/CC, access to and
operations onboard NBG/AAFB are limited to mission essential personnel/purposes. For the purposes of
this order, the government has determined that all Guam BOSC functions are mission essential.

Please work with your employees to ensure they take necessary precautions such as exercising good
hygiene and social distancing with no person-to-person contact to contain the spread of CONVID-19. It
is highly recommended to encourage your employees to participate in telework.

Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please contact me.
Very Respectfully,

Jee Blanton
Contracting Officer
NAVFAC MAR, BOS Division

T8 671.339.1148 or 671.487.0211
jee-eun.blanton@fe.navy.mil

III

However, really need to tighten up your

hygiene, sanitization and social distancing practices.
Any teleworking recommendations must be endorsed by your manager and approved by Program Management.

Thank you for all that you do. Have a safe weekend, etc.

Best regards to all,

wayne

Wayne L. Cornell, MSCE, PE, FSAME
President and CEO

DZzZSP 21 LLC



Project Director, Navy BOSC, JRM
PO Box GH

Hagatna, GU 96932

(671) 339-3998

(671) 488-5837 [mobile]
wayne.cornell@dzsp21.com

Think Safety Always
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